
  

 

KKU/JJA 

 

20 October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE:  IMMERSIVE FAMILY LEARNING EVENT – TUESDAY 07 NOVEMBER  

 

I am pleased to advise you that your child has been selected to assist with the running of the Academy’s 

Immersive Family Learning event on Tuesday 07 November 2023.  

 

The Immersive Family Learning event will involve meeting parents, carers and students of The Gateway 

Academy and demonstrating some of our revision tips and resources.  You child will be working alongside other 

staff at the event and they will be supervised the whole time. 

 

Students are asked to assist from 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm and need to be dressed appropriately in smart Academy 

uniform.  Students can stay at school if they wish at the end of the day and work in the library until this event 

starts.  Alternative arrangements will need to be made for your child’s journey home from the Academy on this 

day. 

  

Supporting with such a prestigious event is something students should be sure to include in their personal 

statements and CVs and will obviously impress prospective employers and college staff.  Your child will also 

receive 35 achievement points for their support.   

 

I hope that you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for your child and ask that you please complete and 

return the consent form to Robyn Bevans at robyn.bevans@theglc.org.uk, (by hand or via email) by Monday 06 

November 2023, giving your permission for your child to help with the Gateway Academy immersive family 

learning event on Tuesday 07 November 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Kitsiou 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------------------- 

REPLY SLIP 

IMMERSIVE FAMILY LEARNING EVENT – TUESDAY 07 NOVEMBER 

 

I hereby give permission for my son/daughter to assist with the Gateway Academy’s Immersive Family Learning 

event on Tuesday 07 November 2023 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm. 

 

Student Name ___________________________________________  Tutor Group _________________ 

 

Emergency Telephone Number  ___________________________ 

 

 

Signed   __________________________    Date ___________________ 

(Please return to Robyn Bevan by hand or via email (robyn.bevan@theglc.org.uk) by Monday 06 November 2023) 
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